
 

 

EVSE Federal Tax Credit Reinstated and
Retroactive from December 31, 2011
 
For American citizens and the U.S. economy, the
avoidance of the "fiscal cliff" by Congress on
January 1, 2013 was a big relief. Some other "end
of the year" amendments were also added to the
American Taxpayer Relief Act of 2012 that favored
electric vehicles and reinstated an Alternative Fuel
Infrastructure federal tax credit for the purchase of
electric vehicle supply equipment, that originally
expired on December 31, 2011. The federal tax
extension has been made retroactive from
December 31, 2011, so anyone that has
purchased and installed EVSE during 2012 for
their home use can now claim a 30%
deduction up to a maximum of $1,000 when
they file their 2012 tax return.
 
Contact us today, so we can provide you with more
information and some EVSE options to consider for
your home or business.

Visit our web site www.verdek.com to download
brochures, data sheets and view videos. 

 Join us on facebook at Verdek EVSE Solutions
 for daily industry updates.
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